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  Letter dated 18 May 2017 from the Secretary-General addressed 

to the President of the Security Council  
 

 

 I have the honour to transmit herewith a communication, dated 15 May 2017, 

which I received from the Director General of the Organization for the Prohibition 

of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) (see annex). The letter transmits the note by the 

OPCW Technical Secretariat containing a status update of the OPCW fact-finding 

mission in the Syrian Arab Republic regarding a reported incident in Khan 

Shaykhun on 4 April 2017. 

 I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter and its annex to the 

attention of the members of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) António Guterres 
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Annex  
 

[Original: Arabic, Chinese, English, 

 French, Russian and Spanish] 

 

 I have the honour to transmit to you a document entitled “Note by the 

Technical Secretariat: status update of the OPCW fact-finding mission in Syria 

regarding a reported incident in Khan Shaykhun, 4 April 2017” (see enclosure).  

 

 

(Signed) Ahmet Üzümcü 
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Enclosure  
 

[Original: Arabic, Chinese, English,  

French, Russian and Spanish] 
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